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Greetings from Page Schools!

 As we embraced the love and warmth of February,

We started off by giving a standing ovation to our
remarkable January champions.
It was a beautiful moment where we celebrated
their achievements and dedication. Each of them
received a well-deserved certificate as a token of
our appreciation for their hard work, progress and
commitment. It was truly a special occasion filled
with pride and recognition for their outstanding
efforts!

 For our Community Outreach Program, our pupils
and students took the lead in inviting their parents
for a special chat. They eloquently shared the
importance of donations for our community
outreach to the orphanages they visited,
highlighting the impact it can make in the lives of
the children in need. 
Parents are encouraged to contribute to this
meaningful cause, we have launched a donation
drive that will last for the next four (4) weeks and
we call on parents to support the children to
donate for this cause. It's amazing to see our school
community come together for such a noble
purpose.
Page Schools Olympics was an absolute sensation!
The atmosphere was electrifying, filled with cheers,
laughter, and an undeniable sense of unity. Pupils,
Students, Teachers, and staff came together in a
spectacular display of sportsmanship, teamwork,
and pure joy. It was a day to remember, celebrating
not just athletic prowess but the bonds that tie us
all together as one big school family. A heartfelt
thank you to Our Dear Parents, every participant,
Volunteers, and supporters for making the
Olympics an unforgettable experience.
Our Upcoming French Day celebration will not only
feature an engaging inter-school quiz but will also
be co-hosted by Page Schools, adding an extra
layer of collaboration and camaraderie to the
festivities. We are getting ready for a  day that will
be filled with French flair, friendly competition, and
cultural enrichment. 
It's an opportunity for our school community to
come together, celebrate diversity, and embrace
the beauty of the French language and culture. 

As we continue our educational journey, let's carry
forward this spirit of positivity, collaboration, and
celebration throughout the month. 
Together, we shall continue “Nurturing for
Excellence”

Upcoming Activities  
French Day - 1st March, 2024
Spelling Bee Semi-Finals - 7th
March,2024
Entrance Examination -  9th March, 2024 
Excursion - 13th March, 2024

 

JANUARY CHAMPIONS
We gathered together to celebrate the hard work and
achievements of our remarkable gems for January,
and it was a proud moment for all of us! 

 We presented each of our gems with a well-deserved
certificate to honor their dedication and
accomplishments. 

Together we will continue to nurture and empower
our gems to shine bright and make a positive impact.
 



 EARLY YEARS CORNER 
 

I t  h a s  b e e n  a  b u s y  m o n t h  f o r  u s  i n  t h e  E a r l y

Y e a r s .

W e  e n j o y e d  o u r  f a i r y t a l e / c h a r a c t e r  d a y

a c t i v i t y  w i t h  t h e  c h i l d r e n  r o l e  p l a y i n g  t h e

d i f f e r e n t  c h a r a c t e r s  t h e y  w e r e  d r e s s e d  a s .

T h e  d a y  w a s  f i l l e d  w i t h  i m a g i n a t i o n  a n d  l o t s

o f  m a g i c a l  f u n .

A l s o ,  o u r  j u s t  c o n c l u d e d  I n t e r h o u s e  s p o r t s

w a s  a  h u g e  s u c c e s s  a n d  w e  a r e  s a y i n g  t h a n k

y o u  f o r  b e i n g  p a r t  o f  a l l  t h e  a s p e c t s  o f  o u r

l e a r n i n g  j o u r n e y .

O u r  l i t t l e  o n e s  h a v e  a l s o  e x p l o r e d  t h e  w o r l d

a r o u n d  t h e m  t h r o u g h  d i f f e r e n t  t o p i c s ,  a n d

m i n i  p r o j e c t s  w e r e  s e n t  h o m e  d u r i n g  o u r

m i d - t e r m  b r e a k  o n  s o m e  o f  t h e s e  t o p i c s .

W e  h o p e  y o u  h a d  a  g o o d  t i m e  b e i n g  a  p a r t

o f  y o u r  c h i l d ’ s  l e a r n i n g .

PRIMARY HUB

 The pupils have resumed for the second
half of the term. Our Project Community
Outreach is still ongoing with weekly
drives that will spam across four (4) weeks.
Collection of items is the school during
drop-off and pick-up.
Our objective still remains that pupils
must be part of activities leading up to the
final output of the project which is the
second visit to the UDV Orphanage with
the items donated.

Please be encouraged to bring pupils into
school early so they can be part of our
morning drills on multiplication, reading,
vocabulary and spelling. These activities
are as important as the subjects taught.

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR PRIMARY
Spelling Bee Semi-Finals
Spelling Bee Finals
Final Assessments
Final Excursion - Community Outreach
(To UDV Orphanage)

BIRTHDAYS

Happy birthday Brett!!



HUMANITIES DAY
Humanities Day Celebration with our Junior

Secondary Students was absolutely amazing!

🎉 

We had a blast and it was even more special

because Chrisland Schools  joined us too!  

They brought energy and enthusiasm to the

activities. 

We had engaging discussions, quiz, talk

shows, thought-provoking debates, and

inspiring presentations. 

It was a fantastic opportunity for our

students and pupils to showcase their

talents and learn from each other. 

EXCURSION TO THE
NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

Our recent familiarization visit to the
National Assembly in Abuja with our
Junior Secondary School Students and
Higher Primary Pupils was an incredible
experience. 

They got to learn about the branches of
government, and explored the rich
history of our nation.



SECONDARY
As we bid farewell to the month of February, we reflect on the remarkable achievements and memorable
moments that have characterized this period at our school. From outstanding athletic performances to
acts of kindness and academic endeavors, our students continue to shine brightly in various aspects of
school life.

Inter-House Sports: Celebrating Sportsmanship and Skill
We are delighted to announce the successful hosting of the second edition of our Inter-House Sports
event. Our students displayed exceptional athleticism, teamwork, and sportsmanship throughout the
competition, making it a truly exhilarating experience for all involved. Congratulations to our talented
athletes for showcasing their sporty skills with such passion and dedication!

Student of the Month: Congratulations, Ehima Okei!
We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Ehima Okei for being awarded the prestigious Student of the
Month for January. Ehima's demonstration of empathy towards others exemplifies the values of
compassion and understanding that we hold dear at Page Secondary School. Well, done, Ehima, for your
inspiring example of kindness and empathy!

Proud Achievements in Athletics: Bringing Home Medals!
Our students once again made us proud by participating in a guest 100-meter race at Chrisland School. We
are thrilled to announce that our students achieved remarkable success, securing gold, silver, and bronze
medals respectively. Their outstanding performances reflect their dedication, perseverance, and
commitment to excellence in athletics.

Academic Engagement: Fostering Excellence in Learning
While our students showcased their athletic talents, they also remained engaged in academic pursuits.
Weekly dictation tests and morning spelling drills provided opportunities for intellectual growth and
development. We commend our students for their diligence and commitment to academic excellence.

Upcoming Events: Mark Your Calendars!
French Day: Join us in celebrating French culture and language on the 1st of March. It promises to be an
enriching and enjoyable experience for all.
Termly Assessment: Termly assessments will commence on the 18th of March. Let us all prepare diligently
and strive for academic success.
Second Visit to the City of Refuge Orphanage: On the 26th of March, we will have the privilege of visiting
the City of Refuge Orphanage once again to present gift items to the children. Let us embrace this
opportunity to spread joy and make a positive impact in our community.
As we reflect on the achievements and highlights of February, we are reminded of the incredible talent,
dedication, and spirit that define the Page Schools community. Together, we celebrate our successes and
look forward to continued growth and achievement in the months ahead.

 

 

BIRTHDAYS

Happy birthday Mohammed Bamalli!
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